
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City of Eau Claire, Wisconsin, will hold a Joint Review 
Board (JRB) meeting on February 25, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. The purpose of this meeting is to 
organize a JRB for purposes of considering the proposed Project Plan for TID No. 14. The 
meeting is open to the public. While City Hall offices and meeting rooms remain closed 
in response to COVID-19, meetings are being held virtually through online meeting 
systems and will be available to the public via Webex using a computer, tablet or 
smartphone (requires Webex app), or telephone (audio only) using the line or dial-in 
number. 
 
Event Address for Attendees: 
https://eauclairewi.webex.com/eauclairewi/j.php?MTID=m6dce7946b901a40cde4a4bc
92f4e4874 
 
Audio Only Conference: United States Toll +1-408-418-9388. Access Code: 187 774 4005 
 
 This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of 

the Wisconsin Statutes. 

In order to accommodate the participation of individuals with special 

needs at this meeting, the City will provide the services of a sign language 

interpreter or make other reasonable accommodations on request.  To 

make such a request, please notify the City Manager's Office at 839-4902 

at least 2 days prior to the meeting. 

 
Dated this 12th day of February, 2021 
 
 
Jay Winzenz 
Finance Director 
 
Publication Dates: February 17, 2021 
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